Courtney Shanks

From: Jeff Riner

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 2:53 PM
To: Jeff Riner

Subject: FW: Carbon bids

Sean,

We would like to approve two vendors for our carbon needs for this bid process. The WaterCarb800 from Standard
Purification at $0.814 / Ib to be used primarily at the Kaw Water Plant, and the Calgon WPH800 at $1.17 / Ib to be used
primarily at the Clinton Water Plant. This would result in us generating two purchase orders for each plant, one for
WaterCarb and one for Calgon. The reason for this is that the Calgon product works better for us during higher Geosmin
level events that are more likely to occur at the Clinton plant. This would allow us to use the less expensive product
during times of the year that historically produce lower levels of Geosmin, thus conserving some chemical dollars.

Regards,

Jeff Riner, Field Supervisor - jriner@lawrenceks.org
Utilities Department | City of Lawrence, KS

P.O. Box 708, Lawrence, KS 66044

Cell (785) 423-0733




